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Stag beetle season has started 

The first stag beetles have been seen during the last weeks in UK and 

Portugal. Other regions will probably follow soon. So it is time to start up the 

transects again. 

 

Stag beetle data on the move 
In our previous news letter we mentioned that the data centre of our stag beetle 

transects would be moved to a prebuild database to allow an admin section. IT 

specialist are still working on this so for the moment the website is still the 

same system. 

 
European stag beetle night 

We found only a few people interested in organising something and we need at 

least a few countries before we can call it a European event. Therefore, we will  

not organise the European stag beetle night this year but maybe we can retake 

the idea within a couple of years. Nevertheless, you can still organise things 

locally. 
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